From: John Kleeman
Sent: 22 July 2021 11:48
To: Miriam Baptist
Subject: Re: 2021/2597/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Thanks, all good and we have no concerns/comments/objections

Iohn

On Wed, Jul 14, 2021 at 4:29 PM Miriam Baptist < Miriam.Baptist@camden.gov.uk > wrote:

Dear John,

Apologies and thank you for your email, I have now rectified this and will inform the Conservation Area Advisory Committee too. Please see the link below for related documentation. For your information the application is identical to previous application approved in 2017, '2017/6784/P'.

Online Standard Details (camden.gov.uk)

Kind regards,

Miriam Baptist Planning Officer

Telephone:



The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

From: John Kleeman

Sent: 08 July 2021 10:25

To: Planning Planning < Planning@camden.gov.uk >

Subject: 2021/2597/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra visitance is required.

reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scalins so extra vigilance is required.	
Sirs	
	ours in relation to planning application 2021/2597/P in the Vale of Health and are reviewing but there are no documents uploaded in relation to this.
Can you adv	e if we are missing something here or else when they will be uploaded?
Thank you	
John Kleema	

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.